
Dear Newman Parishioners,

Loaves & Fishes wants you to know that we really appreciate your generous donations
and support of Newman Hall-Holy Spirit Parish’s ministry to feed the homeless/needy.
During the first six months of 2021 L&F served meals to 389 Guests for an average
monthly attendance of 64.8. Adding the 66 meals delivered by Night On-the-Street
Catholic Worker to those unable to get to Newman brings the total to 455 people
served, or an average of  75.8 per month. Our expenses for food, spices, recyclable
packaging and paper products totaled $4,869.67, or $10.70 per Guest.
During 2020 L&F served meals to 946 Guests for an average monthly attendance of
78.8.  Adding in the 150 meals delivered by NOSCW brings the total to 1,096 people
served, or an average of 91.3 per month. Expenses totaled $15,728, or $14.34 per
Guest.
Our Guests say that L&F’s hot meal is one of the best, if not the best in the Bay Area
(June’s menu below. Photo by Kinson Ho).



Want to find out what other delicious hot meals have been served, and see if you
recognize any of those who prepared them?  Scroll down to the  Loaves & Fishes
webpage at:calnewman.org and view more photos by Kinson.
Due to the on-going beneficence of you parishioners , Loaves & Fishes has never had
to resort to becoming a “soup kitchen,” as shown by our menus.
On behalf of the Loaves & Fishes Ministry, thank you for supporting our meal service to
the homeless/needy around us.

Joe Burns

http://calnewman.org

